ﬁﬂg SAFETY ALERT ..

Graffiti and Vandalism on the TBIT Baggage Handling System (BHS)
Revised February 14, 2019 to reference LAWA Rules and Regulations

There have been multiple incidents of vandalism and defacement of the BHS, particularly in the
TBIT Bag Room. The BHS is made up of many electrical and motorized components, and an
interference could result in equipment failure and severe impact to baggage operations.

Additionally, the vandalism is unsightly and its removal is time consuming.

Please brief all staff, especially those working in the TBIT Bag Room, of the consequences of
vandalism on the BHS.

As per the LAWA Rules and Regulations, violating the policies in this alert can result in the
following disciplinary actions:

e Defacing, tampering or vandalizing Airport property, security systems, devices, or
Airport issued ID badge — 4 points or badge confiscation

For more information on LAWA Safe Rules https://www.lawa.org/en/rules-and-regulations/lax-rules-and-requlations
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